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In concern of HB 2557 

I strongly oppose the use of octopus for consumption. I strongly oppose the sale of 

octopus or the raising of octopus for the purpose of selling octopus for human 

consumption. This is not something that is a need for human beings to survive or 

exist. This causes unnecessary harm and suffering. Please do not allow this 

extremely brutal and inhumane action to move forward and please stop it before it 

gets started. 

Thank you for your time and consideration.  

A very concerned, citizen 


